
 

 

15th May 2015 

Dear Parents, 

Tickets are on sale for Year 5’s production of Sister Act at Dovehouse Theatre at Langley Secondary 

School for the two performances on the evening of Wednesday 3rd June 2015. 

Each ticket costs £4 

There is a maximum of 3 tickets per child, which are now available to purchase through Parentpay. 

Due to the capacity of the theatre, we cannot offer more than 3 tickets per child initially, in total for 

both performances. 

Further tickets for each performance will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. Any extra 

tickets will be available to purchase, from Monday 1st June up until Wednesday 3rd June. 

The cost of the tickets covers the use of the Dovehouse Theatre, Langley staffing costs and costs 

incurred in the production of the performances. 

Performance One- 18:30 (changed from 18:15 on original letter) 

Performance Two- 19:45 

If you would like to purchase up to 3 tickets for a performance, please complete the form below and 

return to school by Friday 22nd May 2015. 

All children will be required to attend both performances please. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards, 

Year 5 Team 

 

RE: Year 5 Tickets Purchase for Sister Act Production 

Name of child _________________________     Class____________ 

I require a barcode from the office for performance one 

I require a barcode from the office for performance two 


